










Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us>

Re: Minutes from Meetings on Consent Agenda for 6-24
1 message

Caitlin Copeland <ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us> Mon, Jun 24, 2024 at 8:12 AM
To: Diana Davis <ddavis@juno-beach.fl.us>, David Dyess <ddyess@juno-beach.fl.us>

Good Morning Councilmember Davis:

I reviewed the Town Council meeting/workshop videos/recordings, please see my comments below in red and let me
know if you have any additional questions. 

Caitlin E. Copeland-Rodriguez, MMC
Town Clerk
Town of Juno Beach
340 Ocean Drive
Juno Beach, FL 33408
ccopeland@juno-beach.fl.us
Phone: (561)656-0316
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials
regarding town business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

On Sat, Jun 22, 2024 at 1:14 PM <ddavis@juno-beach.fl.us> wrote:

On page 19, item #3 Town Council Goal Planning Workshop minutes – remove the word  “unanimous”  I agree that
consensus was given but not everyone agreed to all of the goals listed.  All agreed to beautification and all agreed to
review the building site area regulations of all zoning districts.  But the other goals listed were not “unanimous” - The
Council had given consensus as a whole to move forward with the listed items at the end of the workshop.

On page 41, item #4 number 11, I would delete the “consensus” language, and state that “No Action Taken”   I did not
agree to move forward with an enforcement warning policy.  I did say I was not in favor of locking up bicycles.  It was
my understanding that no action was taken, please remove my name from stating that I gave a consensus. - At 1:30:30,
You had agreed to a warning system/process/policy as well along with Mayor Wheeler and Councilmember
Rosengarten.

On page 42, Item #4, number 13, third line of consensus needs to include the language that this is for our older original
homes, minor changes for equipment installed pursuant to a permit at our older original homes that when replaced
would now be considered nonconforming.   - Upon review of the video, the consensus itself did not state nor reference
older homes specifically.

On page 42, Item #4, number 15, the last line  strike “on the Council’s goals” and changed  it to “on their goals for our
Town.”  I did not understand that the public would have a veto power over the Council’s goals voted on at the goal
setting workshop, but there was a failure to survey the residents on what their goals are for our Town. - No change as
they are referenced by Council as "Council's Goals" during the meeting.

Thank you for your consideration of these changes. 
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Diana Davis,  Councilmember

Juno Beach Town Council

Email official Town Council : ddavis@juno-beach.fl.us

Office 561-267-7772

Mobile 561-310-6138

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local officials
regarding town business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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Provided by resident Paul Kneeland.
























































































































































































